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I would think an evaluation of the size of the city park and the prey base would be a good start to 
evaluating management options. The first question to ask may be, "Can the park support the needs of a 
coyote community?".  If there is insufficient prey base in the park to sustain the coyote prey needs, 
there will be more interaction between the coyote and domesticated pets. If the park does not have a 
sufficient prey base or habitat size, a management option to consider is relocation. 
 
Jennifer Stump 
Ecologist 
Carlisle PA 
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